Kite Fly Report

Written by Jim Martin

The annual Kite Fly event was held on the beach in the state park near Warner Ave. and Pacific Coast Hwy., Huntington Beach, July 17, 2012 at 5 p. m.  Dave Shenkman provided the program.  Sandwiches and drinks were provided.  About 25-30 people attended.  The picture shows the highly maneuverable kite Dave flew as it stopped just above the spectators.  He also described several other kites he brought.
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Dave’s websites, email, and cell phone:

www.kiteconnection.com
www.kitesforkids.com
dave@kiteconnection.com
714-642-4996
The event was free to those attending.  The cost to the AIAA OC Section was $195 for Dave and $126.70 for food and drinks.  The cost was partly offset by donations of $15.

